
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
May 7, 2012 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Jeff Grinnell, Steven 
DiVirgilio 
 
The pear trees have been replaced. 
 
The Yard Sale is set for June 2 and the additional trash pickup will be Monday June 4. 
 
The Board discussed the numerous complaints from homeowners concerning nuisance 
noise from unsupervised children and children playing in the street and adjoining 
homeowners’ yards and driveways. 
 
Danny will meet with D Light to discuss siding issues. 
 
Steve will coordinate with Crockett’s for Spring clean up. 
 
Helena will contact Bartlett Tree Service to finish root work on maple trees and a quote 
for trimming trees that were damaged in winter storms. 
 
Danny will quote on decks- painting vs. replacing with composite wood. 
 
 
Minutes approved 4-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday June 28 5:30 pm 26 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


